
From: Echavarria, Alex 
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2018 6:36 AM 
To: Luina, Scott; Kontz, Craig 
Subject: Re: Questions for Interview 
 
Thank you both. Scott for taking on this investigation and Kontz for the review. Please follow-
up with Anthony Master I asked him in ARB to review and provide OI with questions before we 
start our inquiry.  
 
Talk soon,  

Alex Echavarria,  
Senior Special Agent  
NRC Office of Investigations  
 
 
 

 
On: 23 August 2018 17:03, 
"Luina, Scott" <Scott.Luina@nrc.gov> wrote: 

Perfect Craig! That’s the kind of insight and perspective I was looking for. I was wondering 
what he was talking about there too. Thanks man.  
 
If the staff or you have any further questions or concerns let me know. I will reach out to 
Anthony Masters next week. Thanks man! 

 
 

On: 23 August 2018 14:55, 
"Kontz, Craig" <Craig.Kontz@nrc.gov> wrote: 

Scott,  
Reading through his text message I see this as a specific issue you could drill down on. I appears he is 
saying that Corp ignored the requirements of a previous CO when the 2017 CO came out… I think this 
might be a reference to WB where they stopped implementing the 2009 CO requirements and only the 
2017 ones… but whatever he is referring to would be good to have any details he may know..  



 



 
 
Hearing Identifier:  JShea_IA_NonPublic  
Email Number:  1090  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (E2CA74BCA23DDA908173D8DBDE8473DF78E22AAC)  
 
Subject:   Re: Questions for Interview  
Sent Date:   8/24/2018 6:36:08 AM  
Received Date:  8/24/2018 6:36:10 AM  
From:    Echavarria, Alex 
 
Created By:   Alejandro.Echavarria@nrc.gov 
 
Recipients:     
"Luina, Scott" <Scott.Luina@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None  
"Kontz, Craig" <Craig.Kontz@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None 
 
Post Office:   unknown  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    1285      8/24/2018 6:36:10 AM  
image001.png    60744  
 
Options  
Priority:     Normal   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      
  




